MATHEW C. KENDALL Undersheriff Darren Brewster

Sheriff-Coroner
Captain Gregory L. Van Patten

Field Services

Captain Tim Pearce
Corrections

County of Mendocino
Office Of The Sheriff-Coroner

April 14, 2020

Carmel Angelo, CEO
Mendocino County

Dear Carmel,

The Bureau of Justice Assistance (BJA) Coronavirus Emergency Supplemental Funding (CESF)
Program has recently released their local solicitation for grant funds for Fiscal Year 2020. The
application is due May 29, 2020 by 11:59 p.m. (Eastern Standard Time). This grant is $69,733 and the
funds are used to prevent, prepare for, and respond to the coronavirus. This is a one-time grant
opportunity with a short turn-around time frame.

The application is being prepared this week. However, there is not time to send this request to the Board
of Supervisors to meet the May 29, 2020 filing deadline.

Under County Policy #25, Section One, Number 4, if there is a time restriction that limits the department
from going to the Board, the CEO may approve signing as long as the department takes the item to the

Board of Supervisors at their next available meeting.

I am requesting your approval for my signature on the BJA CESF application for federal year 2020/2021
so we may submit it and meet the deadline and receive the funding.

[ appreciate your consideration.

Respectfully,

951 Low Gap Road 707-463-4411
Ukiah, California 95482 Fax 707-468-3404



